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 Christophe 

Mercier

OBJ2015/2228/P 09/07/2015  19:17:42 Dear Planning Officer,

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to comment on this planning application.

I am the owner of flat E on 3 Mecklenburgh Street, London WC1N 2AH, which you will be aware is a 

listed building in a conversation area.

I wish to express my strong objection to this application.  My primary concern relates to the fact that 

the property developer has sought to convert a commercial premise into three residential properties.

This new loss of commercial property will certainly have a detrimental impact on the quality of life of 

people living and working in this area.

The second point relates to the proposed living space.  The perceived lack of fresh air aspect and space 

for these proposed new dwellings sounds frankly inappropriate for proper living conditions.

I encourage the relevant authorities to stop this application and keep the venue as a commercial 

property.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Mercier

Flat E

3 Mecklenburgh 

Street

Bloomsbury

London

WC1H 9QL
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